
We are thrilled to share that our fundraising efforts in honor of the 40th year of the Jones Program were successful. By 
the reunion, 40% of Emory to St Andrews Jones Scholar Alumni were donors to the program this year! Any additional 
gifts which come in before December 31st will be counted towards this percentage goal.  Can you help us get over 50% of 
our alumni giving back to the program which gave them so much? Gifts of any size are meaningful. Make your gift today 
and be counted! 

 
After a successful inaugural event, we will again host the 2nd annual Jones Legacy Golf  
Tournament at East Lake Golf Club. This years event w ill be on March 24th. 
Players can register online for $1,500 and in addition to supporting this incredible pro-
gram, players will be invited to a pre-tournament reception on March 23rd, have lunch   
before the tournament and a beautiful reception following the tournament.  There are   
wonderful gift bags for all players and opportunities to bid on great prizes at our silent   
auction.  The event is top notch and we invite all alumni to join us! If you don’t golf, be   
sure to encourage golfing colleagues, friends and family to come. Or, maybe the compa-
ny you work for would want to bring a  foursome or sponsor our event? Contact Robin 

Harpak for  inform ation! Click here for m ore photos from  last years event.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual Fall Reception: 

Following the fall meeting of the Bobby Jones Advisory Committee  this year’s annual Fall Reception for the Bobby 
Jones Program was held in the Miller Ward Alumni House. This year’s new scholars from St Andrews introduced them-
selves and shared some fun and interesting facts about where they hail from. Alumni of the program and members of 
the Friends of Bobby Jones joined the reception for delicious food and mingling. Another great start to the year and 
much to look forward to in the year to come! Click here for more photos of the fall reception. 

 

Development News & Updates 
If you would like to support the Robert T. Jones, Jr. Program, click here to donate. 
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